
 

Important Notice – Coaching Certification Courses 

It has been decided by the All India Tennis Association’s (AITA) Management Committee that the 

Coaching Certification Courses will resume from 16th November 2020. 

Presidents/Secretaries of all the Affiliates are requested to co-ordinate with the AITA’s Coaches, 

Education & Certification Committee to work out the plans for the Certification Courses for Coaches in 

their respective States. 

The local Coaches shall be a part of the Course to assist the Tutor.  

The AITA website will have a new online platform for providing coaching career options to coaches 

across India and will also provide a match between Coaches and Institutions needing Coaches. 

 

 
 
(Anil Dhupar) 
 
Hon. Secretary General 
All India Tennis Association        
 

 

 

 

  


